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Lou Mansolillo

From: Theresa Butziger <outlook_F2F02F81F9153A20@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 10:27 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Medical Waste Recycling Facility in West Warwick Opposition to the Measure

This High Heat Recycling technology, has not been proven to be safe any where in the US. 
 
This technology has not received the proper vetting through the DEM. 
 
This technology is being quietly pushed through the DEM without proper review and/or authorization so someone can 
make a quick buck, without regard to the health of the surrounding community. 
 
Where are the  environmental impacts studies for air quality, water quality, storm water quality, traffic and noise 
concerns? 
 
A concern citizen 
 
Theresa Butziger 
65 Fernwood Drive 
E. Greenwich, RI 02818 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 


